
 

 

 

BEYOND MEDICAL TECHNOLOGIES INC. 

ANNOUNCES RESIGNATION OF DR. HYDER A. KHOJA FROM ITS 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

 

Vancouver, British Columbia – (August 12, 2024) – Beyond Medical Technologies Inc. (CSE: DOCT) 

(FSE: 7FM) (OTC Pink: DOCKF) (“Beyond Medical” or the “Company”) announced today the 

resignation of Independent Board Director, Dr. Hyder A. Khoja.  

“We would like to thank Dr. Khoja for his service on the Board since 2017 and wish him well in 

his future endeavors,” expressed Kal Malhi, CEO of Beyond Medical Technologies Inc. 

The Board will begin a search for a new Independent Director and will notify the market when a 

replacement has been interviewed and selected.  

 

On behalf of the Board of Directors 

“Kal Malhi” 

Chief Executive Officer  

Email: kal@bullruncapital.ca  

https://beyond-md.ca/  

 

Neither the Canadian Securities Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider accepts 
responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this news release. 

https://beyond-md.ca/

